Thursday June 28, 2018

The Trustees of Lawrence Township met in regular session at 7:00PM. in the Charles E. Lundenberger Memorial Meeting Room. The meeting was called to order by Chairman Haueter. All Trustees were present.

Minutes Approved.

The above bills were approved by the Board and checks were written.

PUBLIC SPEAKS

Dan Hostetler, of Hostetler Builders is building a residence for Kennedy at 8663 Logan Drive NW, informed trustees the foundation may not meet the township zoning regulations. Trustees told Hostetler to speak with Zoning Inspector Weekley and he would give him guidance. Cathy Steinmetz, Insurance Broker, spoke to trustees about OPERS offering life insurance thru Colonial Life and anyone interested could get more information.

TRUSTEES

Trustees discussed Fieldstone allotment drainage problems and will seek cost of concrete trough to catch water coming down the hill. There will be a work session July 12 at 6:30pm Thursday to discuss the Employee Handbook. The Board then discussed Township affairs in general and a motion to adjourn was made and so ordered by the Chairman.

ATTEST:	APPROVED:		
	, Fiscal Officer		_, Chairman
John P. McClellan.		Mike Haueter	
	, Trustee		_, Trustee
Don Ackerman		Matthew S. Ritterbeck	